Delanco PTO NEEDS YOU!!!

Room Representatives Needed

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Once again, we are looking for Room Representatives for each classroom. Being a Room Representative is a lot of fun but also a lot of responsibility. It's also a great way to get to know your child's classmates and their parents.

Some of your responsibilities include:

- Attend Regular PTO meetings 9/12, 10/3, 11/14, 12/12, 1/9, 2/13, 3/13, 4/10 & 5/8. These meetings are essential for receiving information about school events and PTO functions.
- Contact teacher to plan any classroom parties. Coordinate with other parents for parties and supplies needed throughout the school year.
- Help with PTO Functions

BINGO NIGHTS – Friday 9/30 (6-9pm) and Spring Bingo (date to be determined) **SKATING PARTY** – Sunday 10/30 (5:15-7:15 pm Holiday Skating Center) **HOLIDAY AUCTION** – *This is our largest fund raiser of the year.* As Room Rep, you will be responsible to follow up with parents and teacher in your homeroom for any donations that are made towards each grade level basket. Help to prepare for the auction (basket making) 11/29 (6-10 pm), set-up 12/2 (9am-2pm) Auction 12/2 at 6:00 pm

BREAKFAST with SANTA – 12/9 Fri set up (6-9 pm) and 12/10 Sat (8-11am) LITTLE SHOPPERS SHOP- 12/9 Fri set up (3-5pm) and 12/10 Sat (8-11am)

• Chaperone Class Field Trip (Date to be determined by school/teacher)

These are only some of events that the PTO sponsors.

Please visit **DelancoPTO.org** for up to date information on PTO.

To be considered for Room Rep you MUST BE A PTO MEMBER

We wish to thank all those who have generously volunteered their time and energy in the past and urge others to become involved as well. Please complete form on reverse side and return to school by *Friday Sept 23rd*.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

DELANCO PTO

Ruth Esposito, President 764-2154 Kristin Atkinson, Vice President 609-217-6932 Tracey Hamlin, Treasurer 824-9009 Jaime Nucifora, Secretary 856-220-8994

If you would like to be considered as a Room Representative, please complete the form below and return it to school by Friday September 23 rd .
Reminder – You must be a PTO member in order to be a Room Representative
Please list in preference order your CHILD'S NAME / GRADE / TEACHER.
1
2
3
4
YOUR NAME:
E-MAIL ADDRESS:
TELEPHONE #:
Everyone will be notified by e-mail by Sept 30 th since our next PTO meeting will be Monday

Thanks again in advance for all your support to make this school year a great one!

October 3rd. ALL Room Reps that have been selected will need to meet at **7pm** that night to

complete paperwork.